
	Too much development	 has brought more traffic than our city can handle. 

		  The majority of our city council members favor more and more, 

		  bigger and bigger, projects.  And millions of square feet of new 

		  development are in the pipeline, which will overwhelm our already 

		  gridlocked roads and neighborhoods.

  

	 Ted and Richard	 will stand up to developers and fight for residents.

		  Ted and Richard currently serve on the Planning Commission, 

		  where they have fought to maintain the scale, character and 

		  livability of our city.  

	 Don’t be fooled.	 Developers will pour money into Council races to try to confuse

		  voters about which candidates support reasonable growth.   

		

	 Look at the facts.	 Ted and Richard support reasonable, not rampant growth.  	 		

		  See what developers have planned for our city.  You won’t believe 

		  what’s coming!  Visit our website:  SMCLC.org.  

	 PLEASE VOTE FOR 	 Ted Winterer and Richard McKinnon for City Council.  
		  Let’s take our city back from big money interests.

Santa Monica Coalition for a Livable City 
strongly supports 

Ted Winterer and 
Richard McKinnon 
for City Council

Santa Monica Coalition for a Livable City 
(SMCLC) is a nonprofit, all volunteer group of Santa Monica 

residents concerned about unsustainable development in our 

city, the effects it has on traffic and our quality of life, and the 

influence developer money has on our local elections.
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